Minutes of Bulldog Booster Club

Date:
January 6

Time:
7pm

Place:
Sportsman’s Supper Club

The membership drive for 2008 is going well.  There are 212 members so far and it is expected that more will be sent throughout January.

Shelving will be built in the football concession stand this spring.  The shelving will help to get the equipment for baseball/softball off the floor

Larry Zeman was present at the meeting to discuss any questions about the cancelled football state trip.  Explanation given and understood by all.

Sports committee responsibilities were discussed.  The officers of the booster club will meet with the committee and coaches of each sport prior to the start of the season.

Approval of plaques for the wall of honor was made.  The plaques will recognize athletes who reach a specific goal.  The awards will be placed in the high school commons area.

Committee reports were given.  Dennis Bachman reported on wrestling.  The varsity wrestlers took first at their home tournament Saturday, Jan 5.  Concessions made more than $1200.00.  The wrestling committee will be sponsoring a youth tournament in March.  Carol Moon reported on girl’s softball.  Open gym started Sunday Jan 6 for softball players to get back in the swing of things.  Gene Schoenfuss reported that girl’s golf set the date for their annual golf tournament, which will be held Sunday, June 22.

The next meeting will be Monday Feb 4 at 7 pm at Sportsman’s Supper Club.

